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Vogtle Unit 4 in Commercial Operation 

 

April 29, 2024 – (ATLANTA) Georgia Power announced today that Vogtle Unit 4 is in 

commercial operation and will produce carbon-free energy, day and night, for the next 60 to 80 

years. Unit 4 together with Unit 3 – which went into commercial operation in July – will produce 

enough energy to power 1 million homes and businesses. 

Although construction is complete, the PSC will continue to monitor the Vogtle Units to ensure the 

units operate as designed. 

Commissioners said the completion of the construction project is a historic event for Georgia. 

Commissioner Lauren “Bubba” McDonald Jr. said: 

“Today is a great day and a generational event for all Georgians. This plant will produce carbon-

free energy for the people of Georgia for the next 80 years.” 

Commissioner Tim Echols said: 

“Georgia has done what no other state could do by completing the first nuclear project from 

scratch in more than three decades. We now have the largest clean energy site in North America.” 

Commissioner Fitz Johnson said: 

“It is a proud day for Georgians and a great day for clean energy. With the completion of Unit 4, 

Plant Vogtle is the largest plant for generating clean energy in the United States.” 

For more information on the Commission, see the PSC website at https://psc.ga.gov/ 
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